
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Members of the Board and Superintendent Gemmill 

FROM:  Laura Morris, Chief Administrative Officer  

DATE:  March 13, 2014 

RE:  Bundling of Minority Recruiter and Discipline Coordinator Positions 

We are requesting approval to bundle the Minority Recruiter and Discipline Coordinator positions.  By 

bundling these two positions, the district will have the opportunity to save the cost of a certified salary.  

The salary schedule for this bundled position would be developed as follows:  teacher salary, plus 43 

extended days (for a total of 228 contract days), plus $5000.   

 


